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URGENT 

 
 
 
 
To 
The honourable 
Minister of Health  
Mr Panayotis Kouroublis  
 
Cc: 
Mr A. Xanthos, Alternate Minister of Health  
Mr I. Baskozos, General Secretary of Public Health  
Mr D. Kontos, President of EOPPY 
 
 

Chalandri, April 20, 2015 
 

 
Subject: "Request for urgent meeting" 

 
 
Dear Minister,  
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors of SFEE, we would like to express our deepest concern, 
whereas, according to certain information, you are willing to apply a closed budget for 
medicinal products administered for severe diseases (Law 3816/2010) as well as to impose 
various other respective measures.  

In the context of the spirit and good will and for the avoidance of any surprises as we agreed 
and also taking into account the pressure put by the financial crisis, we kindly request that 
you promptly schedule a meeting with the Board of Directors of SFEE so that we can present 
our suggestions before you proceed with a decision that could endanger the unobstructed 
access of patients to their treatments and Public Health.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Paschalis Apostolidis   Marios  Kosmidis  
General Manager of SFEE  Vice President of SFEE  
 
 

 
Michalis Chimonas  
General Manager 

 

 


